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Michael Blake Boulevard traffic signal project scheduled to begin October 6, 2023

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.-Beginning Friday, October 6, 2023, crews will start the preliminary 
construction phase of a new traffic signal at the intersection of Michael Blake Boulevard and SR 
434.

The project, approved by the City Commission in April, is being funded with proceeds from the 
One-Cent Sales Tax and impact fees and is expected to take one year to complete, weather 
permitting. 

Travelers in the area should exercise caution while crews prepare the site for construction and be 
aware of intermittent lane closures as the work progresses.

Sign up to receive e-Alerts and traffic notifications by visiting the City of Winter Springs website 
at www.winterspringsfl.org/community/page/emergency-ealerts.
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